
 

 
 
 

June 20, 2024 

Hello All; 

Our last shoot was on May 4th, we had 15 shooters for a Paper Match, hosted by Rick Horton. 
Joining both the Top Gun and Hall of Shame in the same day was Dan Blevins. We didn’t have a 
pistol match because someone forgot to mention it in the newsletter.  

The next club event is the Founder’s	Day	Weekend	Shoot	on	June	29th	and	30th. Remember we 
changed Saturday to a novelty shoot. The idea of “Founder’s Day “ was to create more comradery 
with the members, being in small groups in the woods doesn’t provide much of that. After the 
woods walk, we give out the merchandise prizes (each shooter will take home a prize).  

On Sunday it will be our normal paper target match. Prizes will be Merchandise; every shooter 
takes home a prize. The top scoring (club member) will win a Custom Hand Made Tomahawk by 
Gary Bevard. Bring your target holders AND your pistols, we will have a pistol match to shoot after 
the regular match finishes up. 

Please consider going to the Deathwinds woodswalk shoot on July 20th at Page Carr’s place, a few 
Deathwinds members are also members of OVMLGC and others attend our shoots as well. This is a 
great way to help support the Deathwinds club.  

The Conservation Club welcomes us to camp for the weekend, so try and take advantage of this 
offer.   Hope to see you all at the range! 

Mark Hazel 

 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming events: 
June 22-23    Columbus Muzzle Loading paper match 
July 13th Sat Bill Moose 
July 20th Deathwinds- Woodswalk at Page Carr’s place- 9966 Fallsburg Rd. Newark 
OH 
July 21st Deathwinds- Paper match at their range 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


